
Dear TJ Community, 

For this update, I would like to share some pictures on the 
progress taking place during phase 2 of the Renovation. 

Areas that have opened up recently 

Nobel Commons 

   

 

 Grand Staircase 

  

 



Art Gallery 

 

World Language Hallway 

 

 Inside The Dome  



 Franklin Commons 

 Internet Café, 2nd Floor 

    Library  

  

 



The next areas are scheduled to be open late May/early June of 
this year.  

Greenhouse, Courtyard 1 

 Humanities Classrooms 1st floor 

 Commons on the first floor 

 



 Lecture Hall 2nd Floor 

 Humanities Classroom 2nd Floor 

 Commons 2nd Floor 

Thank you for your cooperation and support during this exciting 
transition. Please contact me at SJFrank@fcps.edu if you have any 
questions. 

Shawn J. Frank 

Assistant Principal, TJHSST 


